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21st March 2021 

FUNDING DONATION £200 

 

Dear Robert,  

 

On behalf of Aoife’s Sensory Bus, we would like to say thank you so much for making a very generous 

donation of £200 towards our charity. We are so grateful for the support from everyone at GMB SAS 

branch, especially when there are so many good causes to choose from in these difficult times. 

 

The wonderful amount of £200 will go towards our charity where the vision is to create a unique 

opportunity for young people in Ayrshire who are in need of sensory play and experiences to access this 

type of facility via Aoife’s Sensory Bus.  

 

The motivation that drives this project is following the hugely successful fundraising for the creation of a 

sensory room within Monkton Primary School. From this Stagecoach donated a bus to be used and this 

amazing donation from GMB@SAS branch will be used to help get the bus onto the Ayrshire roads.  

 

This is all inspired by my daughter Aoife who was diagnosed with a brain tumour at the precious age of 16 

months. This is when my wife Evelyn and I recognised the need and importance of sensory play as we saw 

her engage with the facilities provided in Yorkhill Hospital.  

 

As well as creating a relaxing environment the equipment in Aoife’s Sensory Bus will also engage children 

and young people who require a more creative approach to education and well-being. 

 

So, thank you once again for supporting Aoife’s Sensory Bus, which will help children and young people in 

Ayrshire to get access to sensory play and experiences. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michael Kidd 

Chairperson 

Aoifes Sensory Bus 

SC050233. 


